
 
 
 

Häagen-Dazs Postdoctoral Research Fellowship in Honey Bee Biology 
 

The Department of Entomology, University of California, Davis, seeks outstanding 

applicants with Ph.D. degree in entomology or related discipline for the Häagen-Dazs 

Postdoctoral Research Fellowship in Honey Bee Biology. Unique opportunity for self-motivated 

scientist to work independently and collaboratively in a collegial and productive 

research environment at the Harry Laidlaw Jr. Honey Bee Research Facility 

(http://entomology.ucdavis.edu/dept/beebio.cfm) for a period of one year. Renewal is 

contingent upon research progress and availability of funds. Salary is commensurate with 

experience. Submit package (one pdf file), including a problem-solving research proposal 

on honey bee biology, health, or pollination services; CV; 3-5 relevant reprints; and 3 

letters of reference to Lynn S. Kimsey, Professor and Chair, c/o Kathy Garvey, 

communications specialist, at kegarvey@ucdavis.edu. Open until filled but to ensure 

consideration, applications must be received by April 25, 2008. The UC Davis Entomology 

Program is ranked number 1 in the country by the Chronicle of Higher Education 

(http://chronicle.com/stats/productivity/page.php?bycat=true&primary=9&secondary=69& 

year=2007) 

The University of California is an affirmative action/equal opportunity employer. 

 


